
Project overview
The City is going to rebuild a few streets in Northeast Minne-
apolis. The project area is centered around Central Avenue 
and the BNSF rail line. This was an industrial area, but has 
changed in recent years. It now includes apartments, artist 
studios, offices, and restaurants. This project will replace the 
old streets, sidewalks, and other public infrastructure. It will 
also update the street design to better meet the needs of 
the neighborhood.

Learn more 
Visit our webpage online at: MinneapolisMN.gov/Government/Projects/Logan-Park-Industrial

Contact us
Katie White, Senior Transportation Planner - Public Works 
      612-283-2097         Katie.White@minneapolismn.gov
Andrew Schmitz, Associate Transportation Planner - Public Works 
      612-673-2721         Andrew.Schmitz@minneapolismn.gov 
 
 

For reasonable accommodations or alternative formats:  
People who are deaf or hard of hearing can use a relay service to 
call 311 at 612-673-3000. TTY users call 612-673-2157. 

Para asistencia 612-673-2700 - Rau kev pab 612-673-2800  
- Hadii aad Caawimaad u baahantahay 612-673-3500.

This project is aligned with the Transportation Action Plan, the city’s vision for safer, greener 
and more modern streets that serve all people and all the ways they want to get around.

Project schedule
2024 2026/20272025 2026/2027

Planning > Design > Construction > Completion
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LOGAN PARK INDUSTRIAL
Neighborhood Street Reconstruction Project

Project goals
•	 Replace and upgrade old roads, sidewalks, and other  

public infrastructure

•	 Make sure that people can walk, bike, and roll safely,  
easily, and comfortably

•	 Improve how the streets function while keeping unique 
features of the area

•	 Determine what the community wants for the area 
through public engagement

•	 Support the current and future variety of land uses

•	 Support the area as a destination district 

Existing Conditions
Many of the streets in the project area were built of brick 
over 100 years ago. Much of the old brick remains but has 
been patched over many times, creating an uneven surface. 
The streets lack a proper stormwater system resulting in 
drainage issues. Many places have missing sidewalks and 
pedestrian ramps. This makes the area difficult to navigate 
for many, including people with disabilities. 


